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Paul Hickey 

170-02 

13 August 2013 

Brett Phillips 
Crown Lands 
brett.phillips@lands.nsw.gov.au 

Dear Mr Phillips  

Re:  Dredging of North Creek, Ballina 

Thank you for your recent attendance at Council’s Dredging Taskforce on 10 July 2013, along 
with Bert Hurtcum.  Council recently gave consideration to matters raised at that meeting and 
subsequently resolved at our July 2013 Ordinary Council meeting to formally request Crown 
Lands to commence an expression of interest (EOI) process for the dredging of North Creek. 
 
Based on the feedback you provided at the Taskforce meeting we are proposing that the EOI 
process include the area from the north western side of Missingham Bridge to the north 
western side of Prospect Bridge. Please find attached a location map for this indicative area. 
Council is of the opinion that the benefits from dredging for this location will be for 
environmental and reclamation purposes. 
 
We look forward to your Department commencing this process and if you wish to discuss this 
matter further please call me. 
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Paul Hickey 
General Manager 
 
Enc. 
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